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BOYS & GIRLS CLUBS
OF KING COUNTY

BALLARD BRANCH

To whom it may concern, April 18, 2016

My name is Sara Roylance, and | am the Child Care Director at the Ballard Boys & Girls Club. We
have programs in our building serving kids from pre-k through 8" grade. During the summer we have
groups of kids come swimming at Pop Mounger pool almost weekly. We transport kids in vans and with
a school bus, and crossing the intersection from where we park is always a stressful time for staff and
kids alike.

We at the Ballard Club support making this intersection safer for all pedestrians, especially
children and families. Putting in a 4-way stop would be a big step in the right direction.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

A

Sara Roylance '
Child Care Director
Ballard Boys & Girls Club

206-783-5775




